
Good	Evening	Families,		

The	Hazelwood	team	hopes	you	and	your	family	is	doing	well.		

First	of	all,	thank	you	for	your	patience	while	we	work	across	our	district	to	identify	how	to	
best	support	scholars	with	remote	learning	activities	during	the	school	closure.	Please	see	
below	for	important	information.	

What is in-home learning?	

Beginning	on	Friday,	your	scholar’s	teacher	will	send	a	weekly	message	(either	using	
seesaw	OR	email)	which	will	outline	optional	activities	that	can	be	completed	in	reading,	
math,	and	science/social	studies	for	the	upcoming	week.		Each	week’s	lesson	activities	will	
be	posted	on	our	school	website	and	some	teachers	may	post	additional	activities	using	the	
seesaw	application	as	well.		While	these	learning	activities	are	not	a	replacement	for	our	
classroom	curriculum,	we	hope	that	the	activities	will	be	helpful	to	you	and	
your	family.			Our	school	counselor,	along	with	our	special	education	team,	will	also	post	
weekly	activities	to	support	with	the	social	and	emotional	growth	of	your	scholar.	Our	
specialist	team	(Music,	PE,	and	Library)	will	also	post	weekly	activities	that	you	can	do	at	
home	as	well.			

At	the	present	time,	it	is	unnecessary	to	submit	these	assignments	to	your	scholar’s	
teacher,	as	they	are	optional	in-home	learning	resources	and	will	not	be	graded.		

The	activities	for	the	upcoming	week	will	be	posted	every	Friday	on	the	link	below.		

https://hazelwood.rentonschools.us/for-families/in-home-learning	

How do we reach out for support? 	

Your	teachers	are	ready	and	wiling	to	help	during	this	home	learning	journey!			If	you	have	
questions	about	the	weekly	learning	activities	or	other	questions	related	to	your	scholar,	
don’t	hesitate	to	send	your	teacher	an	email—they	will	respond	within	24	business	
hours.		In	addition	to	your	teachers,	there	are	also	a	TON	of	other	wonderful	staff	members	
who	are	available	to	assist	you	during	this	time:			

Daniela	Driscoll-	Instructional	Facilitator	

Daniela.Driscoll@rentonschools.us	

Ms. Driscoll is a great resource for any instructional concern/need you may have. 	

	Scott	Jones-	School	Counselor		

Scott.Jones@rentonschools.us	



Mr. Jones is ready and available to connect your familywith any resources you may need during 
this time- either economic or social emotional.  	

	Shelley	Lundquist-	English	Language	Learning	Support	and	Reading	Intervention		

Shelley.Lundquist@rentonschools.us	

Ms. Lundquist can help you with resources to support your scholar’s acquisition of English in 
addition to any intermediate level (grades 3-5) reading intervention support your scholar may 
need.   	

	Sandy	Peterson-	Reading	Intervention	

Sandra.Peterson@rentonschools.us	

Ms. Peterson can help you with resources to support your scholar’s primary reading 
development (Grades K-2), especially if they are in need of additional intervention support 
beyond the classroom activities.  	

		

As	always,	you	can	ALSO	reach	out	to	me	directly	with	any	questions	or	concerns	that	may	
arise.		As	you	may	know,	every	scholar	is	unique	and	may	have	different	needs.		Please	
don’t	hesitate	to	reach	out	and	communicate	those	needs,	as	we	are	here	to	serve	this	
wonderful	community.		

Have	a	great	night.		

Best,		

		

Tracey	Tymczyszyn	

Principal	

Hazelwood	Elementary	School		

 
 


